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Taxpayer =------------------------------------------ 
 
Dear  -----------------------: 
 

We are responding to a letter dated August 22, 2003, submitted on behalf of the 
Taxpayer requesting a correction of the Taxpayer’s name and employer identification 
number (EIN).  Although we are unable to respond to the request as submitted, this 
letter provides useful information relating to the request.  
 

According to the information provided, the Cincinnati Service Center issued a 
notice dated October 14, 2002, titled “Acceptance of Form 8869.”  The notice shows an 
incorrect name and EIN.  We forwarded your letter to the Cincinnati Service Center on 
your behalf.  The Service Center has informed us that the Taxpayer’s name and EIN 
concerns have been resolved.   
 
 We hope you find this information helpful. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Dianna K. Miosi 
 
Dianna K. Miosi 
Chief, Branch 1 
Associate Chief Counsel 
(Passthroughs and Special Industries) 

  
 


